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Addendum 1
Solicitation 23-99452
Devonshire Street Reconstruction and Safe Routes to School

This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation
documents:

1. The project numbers have been corrected on the invitation for bids and the Bid Express

solicitation. City project number 2101, SAP 118-591-009.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by checking the acknowledgment box within the
www.bidexpress.com solicitation.
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